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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please carefully review 

the proposal. Please contact your CCC rep and the faculty author if you have questions or 
comments. 

 HUMN-Human Values & The Digital Age F. Cammin 

v C-ID & ADT Update: Foothill currently has 161 C-ID approved courses, 11 conditionally 
approved, 10 denied, and 24 still in the queue. The state chancellor’s office is continuing to 
create templates for more ADTs and as of June 30th, every submitted core course for the 
ADTs must have C-ID approval.  

v Curriculum System Evaluation: The subcommittee evaluation process included the following: 
participation in two outside vendor demos, review of the De Anza home-built system, review 
of the feedback from faculty and consideration of the upcoming change in personnel in the 
Instruction Office. The subcommittee prioritized identified needs for the system, and have 
suggested that we work on making four high-priority modifications to the current system by 
the end of Fall quarter. The subcommittee, with feedback from the faculty, will evaluate the 
success of the changes and determine if we should continue with efforts to upgrade C3MS or 
continue researching outside vendor software.  

 

reminders: 
v CCC Division Reps: Want to make a difference? Here's your opportunity to participate on 

College Curriculum Committee! There are multiple divisions that need new reps for the 2015-
16 year. Ask your current rep for more information.  

v SLOs on CORS: Confused already? Just in case you haven't heard, we are required to have 
our Student learning Outcome statements (SLOs) appear on our Course Outlines of Record 
(CORs). Faculty will continue to write, reflect and assess in TracDat and programming in the 
background will move the (SLO) statements into the CORs. This will not trigger outlines to go 
through the approval process again, nor will C3MS allow for direct changes to the SLOs. All 
changes/adjustments must be made in TracDat.	
  

	
  

“We need your feedback!” items: 
v ADT Reciprocity: Now that we have 20 ADTs approved at our institution, how do these 

affect our students that have credit from other CCCs? As with all new legislation, the rules 
are lengthy but have some leeway for FH to establish how we will handle course reciprocity. 
Please review the draft presented at CCC on June 2nd (available through your CCC rep) and 
provide feedback so we may establish the best policy for students. 


